
May 2nd, 2025
9am-4pm eastern time
Cost: $195 

Learn more:
info@playproject.org
734 585 5333
www.playproject.org

It is engaging and
interactive 
Includes classroom videos
demonstrating the impact
of Teaching PLAY
Provides specific
examples of using
Teaching PLAY in
classroom activities
Attendees will leave with
strategies they can
implement immediately

why take this workshop?what is teaching Play?
The PLAY Project’s educator
training program centered
around our core principles
Teaching PLAY methods are:

Developmentally-
appropriate
Relationship-oriented
Child-centered

Specifically designed to
address the challenge of
engaging students with
autism in classroom settings
without changing the
curriculum
Introduces teachers and
school staff to innovative
methods aimed at
increasing engagement and
fostering connections with
students with Autism

1-Day Teaching play workshop

Register Here!  

With The PLAY Project’s 
Training Director, Katie Scott MS | LISW

*group rates available

In Teaching PLAY we believe
that engagement leads to
educational readiness


